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3, UNITED STATES
> L NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
oy REGION IV
. ..! 811 RYAN PLAZA OCRIVE, SUITE 1000
A ARLINGTON, TEXAS 78012
Freet
FEB 17 1580

Docket No. 9990Q361/79-02

G. Dikkers and Company ¥.7.
Atta: Mr. C, §S. Craig
Chief Execi:ive
Industriestraat 15, P. . Box 12
7550 AA Hengelo, Province of Overijssel
The Vetherlands

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 18, 1980, in response to our letter
datad December 10, 1979. As a result of cur review, we find that additionmal
information is needed on the following items in the Notice of Deviation:

C. This finding was writtem relative o procurement requirements for
Conarc 49 electrodes, Charge Yo. 6237 3, which were noted during the
inspection as having been used for repair welding of a bomnet, Charge
No. 22.35.8 S/¥ 1. We trust that this information is sufficient for
you now to provide the requested corrective actiom me=2zurasq and staps
O prevent recurrence.

D. Please describe the method used to document re-instruction of QA
Ingineers in order to provide an auditable record of corrsctive
action.

E. Please describe the specific actions that have been taken or are

planned to be taken, to assure that QC Inspectors are conversant with
the responsibilicies assigned to them 5v the manufacturing process
control system contained in the QA Manual

P?lease provide this additiomal information within twenty (20) days in order
that we may complete our review ia a timely manner.

Sincerely,
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